
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOPS
 
The Umatilla City Council will hold budget workshops on the following dates and times:
July 30, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. and August 6, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the Umatilla City Council 
Chambers, 1 S. Central Avenue, Umatilla, Florida.
 
Any person who decides to appeal any decision made by any board, agency, or council 
with respect to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, will need a record 
of the proceedings.   For such purposes, any such person may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which includes the testimony and evidence 
upon which the appeal is based (Florida Statutes, 286.0105).
 
Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these proceedings 
should contact Karen Howard, City Clerk at (352) 669-3125 at least 48 hours before the 
date of the scheduled hearing.
 
Karen Howard, CMC
City Clerk
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